
 
 

Note for PRE-ZOUZOUS CLASSES 

Chers parents, 
 
Thank you for registering your child in our Pre-Zouzous class that meets once a week for a duration of 45 minutes. 
We will make sure she/he as well as YOU will enjoy a great experience with us, à la française… 
 
 

And of course, your help is greatly appreciated as you are part of your child’s learning process and because 
you attend the class with your child. 
 
Here are few advices and information that will improve your child’s experience in the class: 
 
Routine: each lesson is divided into different times (free playing time, greetings ritual, activities, snack time, 
activities and goodbye ritual). Children are learning French through age appropriate activities including playing, 
listening to nursery rhymes, singing, dancing, arts & crafts and storytelling. A great focus is also made on motor 
skills. For the snack time, we ask you to provide the following: 
 

• wet wipes to clean hands before eating 

• a bottle of water 

• a small healthy snack like a piece of fruit, cereals or a few organic biscuits 
 

Classes are conducted in French only for a greater immersion. Children and parents are encouraged to 
interact. The active participation of all leads to better results. Even if your child does not speak much yet, just 
be patient, it will come one day! Be confident: you are the best model for her/him. 

 
Regularity is essential in any learning process, 
especially for the youngest ones. It is essential for 
them not to miss any classes (except for medical 
reasons). If your child has fever, please do not 
attend the class. If a child seems sick, the teacher 
will do a temperature check. 

 
Punctuality is very important too. 45 minutes is a 
short time. Children need to feel secured by 
following the same routine at each lesson. Missing 
part of it can make them feel aside and stressed. 

 
Toilets: please make sure your child goes to the 
bathroom BEFORE the class starts in order to avoid 
interruptions. If your child is still wearing pampers, 
please make sure she/he has a clean one when 
coming to class and a spare one in her/his bag. 

 

Thank you for your trust and your support. We are looking forward to welcoming you and your child for a 
wonderful French experience in our classes! 

 
A bientôt! 


